Bonne Femme Stakeholder Committee Minutes 9 Oct., 2006 
Members Present: Amelia Cottle, Jane Travlos, Stephanie Smith, Steven Sapp, Glen Ehrhardt, George Montgomery, Carolyn Terry, Robin Crane.
Members Absent: Randal Clark, David Bedan, Steve Cheavens Steve Sowers, Carol Van Gorp, Annie Pope, Dave Bennett, Rob Wolverton, Ben Londeree.
Others present:  
Steering Committee: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea. 

Steve Jeanetta, Ron Higginbotham.
Meeting ran 2 hours

Approval of the September minutes was delayed due to a lack of quorum.

Mr. Frueh handed out fliers about the low-impact development (LID) seminar on November 7th at the Marriott on Lemone Industrial Blvd.  Several developers will discuss their experiences in doing LID. 
Strategies refinement:

The Stakeholders worked on clarifying the strategies that had been submitted prior to the meeting.  This was accomplished by looking at each one and seeing if there were modifications.
Subgroup work:


The group divided into pairs to address the achievable goals that had not yet been covered in Stakeholder submittals. They filled out the same sheet that was mailed to them for specified goals.  Then, each pair discussed what they came up with.  Mr. Frueh will incorporate these recommendations into a new document and word the recommendations into a consistent format.  It will be mailed back to the Stakeholders for them to verify whether or not Mr. Frueh captured what they were trying to say, and to see if more clarification within each recommendation is needed. 
Next Stakeholder Committee Meeting:
The next meeting will be at 6 p.m., Nov. 13th, 2006 at the Columbia Board of REALTORS® office. 
